
November 18, 1987 

Gerda: 

Enclosed is a copy of the remarks to be made regarding 
the announcement of the Grace Buller Scholarship. 
I've also sent to you a copy of the letter from the 
Minister to give you a chance to read through it before 
the actual event. I'll have the signed copy with me 
tomorrow evening. 

Break a leg! 


